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The men’s section hosted The 
Liverpool International Masters 
Tournament on Saturday 25 
February, with 17 visiting teams 
from Ireland, Germany, Switzerland 
and across England contesting The 
Moscardini Shield, for the first time 
since 2019.  
 
The competitions was won by long-
time supporters of the event, Les 
Crocs. 

The Women’s competition played for 
The Dacre Cup, presented in 
memory of Gordon Dacre, and was 
won by our home team of Liverpool 
Liverbirds.  
 
With thanks to all our volunteers, the 
organising committee led by Simon 
Hooson, and the Club’s committee 
for their support. 
 

Junior Development 
We are delighted to have finally secured a mid-week session at LAC on 
Thursdays from 6.45-7.45pm, as our Sunday sessions, and therefore junior 
development, have been severely affected by events bookings between 
Christmas and Easter. 

Liverpool & District  
The 2022 season concluded in 
December and our team: 
Senior Men – Runners Up 
U16s – 4th place 
U14s – 3rd place 
 
The Player of the Year Award was 
presented to City of Liverpool’s 
Rachel Tibke, who captained the U19 
Great Britain U19 Girls team at the 
European Championships. 

 


